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January 23, 2024 

ExaWizards Inc. (TSE 4259) 
 

Notice Regarding Recent Media Coverage about our Company 
 
The Nihon Keizai Shimbun reported today that ExaWizards Inc. (hereinafter “the Company”) is 
establishing a subsidiary related to healthcare sector. However, this is not an official announcement 
made by the Company. At this point, no decision has yet been made, but the matter will be 
discussed at our Board Meeting, and if any matters that require disclosure arise, we will promptly 
disclose them.  
 

-End- 


